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Director
Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. tiuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RB: License tio. R-56. Docket 50-83.

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to Section IX.M.2. (a) of our technical specifications, I
would like to inform you of the following significant change in our
facility organization:

Effective August 1,1979,Dr. Edward E. Carroll, Jr. will be the
Acting Chairman of our Department. In this capacity he will have the
line responsibility for the University of Florida Training Reactor as
vested in the office of the department chairman.

If any additional information is required, please let us know.

Sincerely 7 1rs,
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fDiaz1

Professor and D' ector of

IIuclear Facilit' s

cc: C.E. Roessler
E.E. Carroll, Jr.
1;uclear Regulatory Commission, Region II
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